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The towns of Rockport and Camden are setting up Energy Coach programs for our 
residents. This is a daunting task but one we believe necessary, especially for those 
struggling with older, leaky homes. For others the cost of energy is a burden. We 
believe helping all residents improve their heating and cooling, while encouraging 
non-fossil fuel energy will benefit both the planet and our residents. The program will
greatly benefit from the help of the state's wide-area expertise and programming help. 
I am the founder of a grass-roots climate group--CamdenCAN(Climate Action Now) 
and we fully endorse LD 1967. Thank you for your attention to these thoughts.


